
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for your support on our first early finishing day this week. It is invaluable for our students that 
staff receive the opportunity to share training and best practices with other staff across the MAT.  Don’t 
forget that all schools across the Mat are closed to staff and students on Friday 29th November. 
 
Year 9 Parents Evening  
 
Booking is now open on School Cloud for our Year 9 
Face to Face and Virtual Parents Evenings. You can book 
appointments here:  
 
https://ivanhoecollege.schoolcloud.co.uk/ .  
 
We also have a parent guide to booking on our website 
should you need it.  
 
Parents Evening Booking Guide | Ivanhoe School 
 
Year 9 parents please check your emails for further 
details about this event. 

 
Remembrance Day Monday 11th November 

 
It was fantastic that so many students came into 
school wearing their ‘Group Uniforms’ on Monday 
for Remembrance Day.  
 
Thank you to Emi and Suzanne who suggested it 
to the Leadership Team. We will definitely be 
continuing this next year.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Anti-Bullying Week - Odd Sock Day 
 
It was lovely to see students embracing the fun of ‘Odd Sock Day’ as 
part of Anti-bullying week. It’s an opportunity to encourage people 
to express themselves and celebrate their individuality and what 
makes us unique.  
 
Assemblies this week also focussed on the anti-bullying alliance.  
The theme for this year is ‘Choose Respect’. 
 

https://ivanhoecollege.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/i-t-guides/parents-evening-booking-guide


  

   

 
 
 
 
Children in Need  
 

Thank you to everyone who donated and bought from our 
fundraising cake sale today, it was a great success. We’ll let you 
know how much was raised next week. 
 
This was another great opportunity for us to show the Ivanhoe 
Way and develop our community spirit. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Inter-house Update 
 
Our yearly Inter-house challenges are in full swing. Students work together across their houses to try to win 
the end of year Inter-house Cup. Water house are currently in the lead, but that can all change as the results 
are close. 
There are a number of fun events taking place between now and Christmas. In addition to the list here we 
will also have our annual ‘Design the Ivanhoe Christmas Card’ Competition. Please encourage your child to 
get involved in as many as they can. It’s a great way to meet new friends, and develop camaraderie with 
other’s in their house.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



  

   

 
 
 
 
Family Bingo Night – Tuesday 26th November            

 
Don’t leave it too late to buy your tickets. It should be a great 
event. 
 
So far, we have not sold enough tickets for the event to go ahead, 
so we will be reviewing sales on Monday to make a decision on 
whether we need to cancel the event. 
 
It will be such a shame for it not to run, especially as money 
raised is all going to student rewards. 
 
Come along and get involved. 
 
 
 

 
 
Parent Questionnaire 
 
Thank you to everyone who has so far completed the questionnaire. There has been some really helpful 
feedback so far. If you haven’t yet had a chance, please take a couple of minutes to let us know your views. 
Click here to complete the questionnaire: https://forms.office.com/e/pgPdtcqEHE  
 
Toys on the Table Collection – Mon 4th November – Friday 6th December. 
 
Don’t forget to keep bring in your donations to Toys on the Table. Let’s see if we can beat last year’s 
donations.  Thank you in advance for all of your support for this wonderful charity. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/pgPdtcqEHE


  

   

 

 

 

Reminder – 2pm Finish for Professional Development of School Staff 
All LiFE MAT schools will be finishing early on the following dates to facilitate Cross- MAT professional 
learning opportunities for our staff. 
 
 

• 14/11/2024  
• 16/01/2025  

• 13/02/2025  
• 13/03/2025  

• 08/05/2025  
• 26/06/2025 

 

 
Finishing the school day at 2 pm offers significant benefits for teachers by providing dedicated time for 
professional learning that includes both subject-specific training and career development.  
 
PSHRE and Wider Personal Development 
 
Please find below information about next week’s topics for PSHRE.  If you have any 
queries regarding these, please contact our subject leader Claire Gee on 
c.gee@ivanhoe.co.uk.  The curriculum resources for these all lessons are available 
for parents on request. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ivanhoe Way Focus 
 
Throughout the year in form time, we look at practical ways that the ‘Ivanhoe Way’ can be applied to help 
students achieve and be happy learners. Next week we will be focussing on: 
 

 
 
 

 
What’s Coming Up 
 

Toys on the Table Gift Collection November 4th -December 6th 
Sixth Form Open Day (Ashby School) Saturday 16th November 
Year 9 Face to Face Parents Evening Wednesday 20th November 
Family Bingo Night Tuesday 26th November 
Year 9 Online Parents Evening Thursday 28th November 
Disaggregated Training Day – School Closed Friday 29th November 

 
That’s all for this week.  Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Allford – Headteacher 
 
 

 PSHRE Topic RE Topic 
Year 7 What is Bullying (Part 1) Places of Worship 
Year 8 Smoking and Vaping Islam and Dress 
Year 9 Gambling What are Bar and Bat Mitzvah? 
Year 10 Managing Mental Health  What are Bar and Bat Mitzvah? 
Year 11 Careers Education Careers Education 

Look after your physical and mental health 

mailto:c.gee@ivanhoe.co.uk


  

   

 
 
 
Community News 

 

 
 

 



  

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
        Mrs Allford and a group of  
                                                                                 Ivanhoe Staff will be taking  
                                                                                 part……come and join us. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


